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Are we happy that spring is nearly here??!!! 
 I was fortunate to miss your bitter cold 
 weather but, as happened last year there 
 will probably be April snows for me to “enjoy”. 

 
      

There were some big successes the past 
 few months including: 

 
 Christmas Bake Sale (the bar is set higher at each event – what 

wonderful talented cooks we have) 
 

 Saturday Sale at The Second Chance Shoppe (WOW – I know you 
girls worked hard but really raked in the bucks) 

 
 Consistent great revenue days from both Gift Gallery and The 

Second Chance Shoppe (be sure to support these shops – their 
merchandise is top notch) 

 
 The website!!! (such a great looking, informational site) 

 
I’m pleased I will be back in Denver to take part in our exciting April 
events 

 
 CHED (it is so much fun to work this event – if you have never done 

it, sign up to help!) 
 

 Easter Bake Sale (be thinking of some outstanding goodies to 
prepare – and novel presentations) 

 
 Tagawa/Spring Splash (what a great idea – plan your beautiful 

garden and help the auxiliary coffers at the same time) 
 

 Spring luncheon honoring Volunteers (don’t forget to bring your 
“old/vintage” jewelry) 

 
You are an outstanding group of ladies and gentlemen – I am very proud 
of the work we do. Keep a smile on your face and warm thoughts in 
your heart!!! 

 
      Sincerely, 

Sara O’Mary 
President SMCA 
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Stacey Boyd           Director Volunteer Services  

 

2011 Auxiliary Board of Directors 
Sara O’Mary                   President 

Diane Damore                             President Elect 

Marilyn Arnold                Chief Financial Officer 

Mark Glidden                                         Treasurer 

Kim Prescott                                           Secretary 

Ann Craig                                             VP Finance 

Diane Damore/ 

     Kathy Wheeler                        VP Fundraising 

Karen Humes                    VP Meetings & Travel 

George Steinberg/ 

     Kim Prescott                          VP Membership 

 

Committees 
Carolyn Brown                 Community Relations 

Linda Tinderholt/ 

     Kathey Funayama/ 

          Freda Benintendi                        Education                                  

Jody Feely                                                Historian 

Ken Montelius                                      Legislative 

Kathy Christie                                    Nominating 

Norma Leach                                              Sewing 

Lynn Bunnell                                            Publicity 

Dee Hale                             Assistance with Grief 

Judith Stucky                               Telephone Tree  

  

Managers 
Paula Bailey                               Gift Gallery 
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Stacie Saavedra     The Second Chance Shoppe 

 

Phone Numbers 
Volunteer Office       (303) 788-6560  

      (303) 788-7400 

Fax:         (303) 788-4044 

 

For more information please visit us at 
www.swedishauxiliary.org 
 

 

 

 

  

http://www.swedishauxiliary.org/


Stacey Boyd, Director of Volunteer Services/H2U  
Email : stacey.boyd@healthONEcares.com  
 
Current Volunteer Trends in the US: 
  
Swedish Medical Center's Volunteer Service program 
continues to be the largest and most diversified 
program in the Denver Metro Area. Per John Penn, 
volunteer director at Sky Ridge Medical Center, 
Swedish's volunteer program "reigns as the champs of 
Denver and HCA sister facilities." Our program 
consists of 600 active volunteers ranging in age from 
14 yrs to 104 yrs facilitating Swedish patients and 
families and ancillary personnel in over 45 different 
areas within our hospital.  Two exciting new volunteer 
programs were added in 2010 to our current areas of 
service; specifically, No One Dies Alone and Family 
Care's Mommy and Me Afternoon Tea Service. The 
size and strength of our program is a testament to the 
character and dedication of YOU! - our volunteers. A 
significant number of our volunteer base 
encompasses adults in pre- health career majors 
aspiring to pursue careers in nursing and other 
ancillary professions such as pharmacy, physical and 
occupational therapy and radiology. 
  
According to the latest Bureau of Labor Statistics, 
volunteers nationally are exhibiting less interest and 
participation in traditional service groups and 
volunteer positions that includes school, church and 
civic organizations. Most prospective young adult 
volunteer applicants prefer short term commitments 
with less weekday availability due to employment and 
family responsibilities. Volunteers today have less 
tolerance for make-work projects or ' busy work' that 
is perceived as a waste of valuable volunteer time; 
they actively seek opportunities where they have a 
choice in where and how their time is allocated.  
National trend for current volunteerism favors 
occasional and episodic volunteering - one time 
projects- that are less time intensive and commitment 
oriented. Volunteers today expect diverse volunteer 
opportunities to afford them an opportunity to grow 
personally and to acquire skills that are applicable to 
other endeavors outside of the volunteer realm. They 
have different expectations as to how they spend 
their time and how their volunteering may be 
valuable to the organization as well as to themselves. 
  
Technology also has a significant impact on 
volunteerism as most volunteers convey interest in 
virtual volunteering endeavors with little personal 
interaction.  High school youth and college students 

pursue volunteer opportunities as a requirement of 
academic programs as opposed to general 
philanthropy. Volunteers further research and 
evaluate prospective programs prior to applying to 
assess the program's ability for a candidate to derive 
specific volunteer experiences. 
  
Also, for potential adult baby boomer volunteers, the 
concept of retirement has been changing. Trends in 
the workforce participation predict that current baby 
boomers will remain in the workforce longer. Many 
will transition to bridge jobs (full or part time) once 
they leave their primary careers - either for financial 
reasons or because they wish to remain engaged. One 
key reason people have stated they do not volunteer 
is because no one asked them to do so. Those who 
remain in the workforce may be more connected and 
thus more likely to be asked to volunteer- and more 
likely to do so.  Word of mouth is often the primary 
motivator for recruiting new volunteers. While not all 
baby boomers will want to volunteer their work skills 
of their current profession or 'day job', many are 
happy to do so and eager to able to give back in such 
a substantive way. Asking such volunteers to share 
what they know may overcome the barrier for those 
who feel they have nothing to offer. 
  
In general in order to continue recruiting and 
retaining high volunteer interests, organizations need 
to strive to make volunteering easy, flexible and 
create a variety of opportunities that will appeal to all 
generations keeping in mind some of the key 
motivations for volunteering:  the desire to make a 
difference and be valued and appreciated, provide an 
outlet to give back to the community and learn 
something new. Thank you SO very much, each and 
every one of you, for your commendable dedication 
and service to Swedish, our patients and families and 
to each other! 
  
Important Calendar Dates: 
April 11th-15th;      Volunteer Appreciation Week 
May 27th                            Volunteer Appreciation Luncheon 
                                         Pinehurst Country Club 
                                         Social Hour 11:00 am 
                                         Lunch  11:30am  
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GIFT GALLERY NEWS 
Paula Bailey – Manager 

 
Business in the Gift Gallery has been very strong and the support from our volunteers appreciated.  
We are always looking for additional volunteers to staff our Gift Gallery.  Please call the volunteer 
office for more information (303) 788-6560. 
 
A new line of stuffed animals called Jelly Cat is now available. Also, exclusively handcrafted art 
ceramic tiles have been extremely successful with new designs on the way. Jewelry has been quite 
popular and many beautiful new pieces have arrived. 
 
The Gift Gallery is now stocking Aromatherapy for the Progressive Health Center which is located on 
the campus at Swedish.  Please check it out. 
 
A 20% off sale begins March 15th and continues through March 31st on Gift items, Ladies Fashions, 
Jewelry, Baby items and Toys. 

“SPRING SPLASH” 
Swedish Medical Center Auxiliary will be having a Spring Fundraiser on April 30th.  Tagawa Gardens, a 
well known Garden and Nursery Center, will be the site of the “Spring Splash”.  A luscious luncheon 
will be provided.  A Tagawa ambassador will be teaching the planting of indoor as well as outdoor 
pots.  A tour of their gardens will be included.  Tickets for the luncheon are $20 and Tagawa Garden 
“Gift Cards” of $25 and $50 can be purchased by contacting Sharon Karr 303.795.3498 or Karen 
Humes 303.771.3328.  
 
To promote this fundraiser a preview of many of the items that are sold at Tagawa Gardens will be 
held in the Aspen Room at Swedish Hospital from 10:30 am – 2:30 pm on March 24th. “Gift Cards” for 
the “Spring Splash” Fundraiser may be purchased at this time and are good for one year from the 
date of purchase.  Come and see the room explode into Spring! 

 

 
 
 

April 7th and 8th – Happy Feet 
April 28th and 29th – Books are Fun 

May 5th and 6th – Premier Designs Jewelry 
June 9th and 10th – International Concepts 

 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           

California Dreamin’ 

The California Hospital Volunteer Leadership Conference 
was held in February in Los Angeles, California. The 
primary goal of the conference was ‘to harness the power 
and potential that lies within all volunteers’.   

 
Pictured below are our own volunteers who attended. 

 

 
 

Diane Damore, Kathey Funayama, & Kathy Wheeler 

 
LOOKING GOOD LADIES! 

 

Shots for Tots 

The Littleton Shots for Tots clinic 
offers low-cost or by donation 
vaccinations for children up to 18 
years of age. These clinics are staffed 
by the Tri-County Health Department. 
Volunteers from the Swedish Medical 
Center Auxiliary along with volunteers 
from several local area Rotary Clubs 
also participate. 
 
A total of 23 shots were given to 12 
children at the January clinic and the 
February clinic gave 32 shots to 19 
children.  These clinics are held at The 
Douglas H. Buck Recreation Center 
located at 2004 West Powers Ave., 
Littleton, CO.   
 
Saturday Walk-in clinics for 2011 will 
be held March 19, April 16, May 21, 
June 16, August 13, September 17, 
October 15, November 19 and 
December 17 from 10 am – 1 pm 
(Appointments not required) 

 

 
 

The Semi- Annual “Polka Dot Sale” on all Fall & Winter Clothing and Shoes is now in progress.  

New mark downs are taken every week and range from 25%- 50% off on newer tags to, 80%-90% off 

on older tags and will eventually be” Last Chance” for  .99 .  We still have a great selection . . . stop 

by and stock up. 
 
Mark your calendars for the nextò Super Saturday Spring Preview Sale”,  

Saturday, March 26
th

 from 9:00 am ï 4:00 pm.  The entire store will be 50% off* 

and will include new spring and summer clothing (*some exclusions apply).   
 
We have a huge selection of spring and summer merchandise that will be hitting  

the floor by monthôs end, this is a great opportunity to get a jump start on your spring 

wardrobe. . . so donôt miss out!  
 
Donôt forget to “Donate” to usò, all proceeds from our sales go directly to the Auxiliary. 
 
When youôre cleaning out your closets and drawers donôt forget your jewelry box!   

We need jewelry, scarves, reading glasses, and greeting cards!   
 
Donations are accepted Monday-Friday between 10:00 am and 2:00 pm.  
 
For more information about The Second Chance Shoppe or to sign up for email sale reminders  

visit us at www.thesecondchanceshoppe.org 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Second Chance Shoppe 
Stacie Saavedra – Manager 
 

http://www.thesecondchanceshoppe.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
 

 MARCH 24   SPRING SPLASH PREVIEW 
 MARCH 26   SUPER SATURDAY SALE  - THE SECOND CHANCE SHOPPE  
 APRIL 11-15  VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION WEEK 
 APRIL 12-13             CHED (CHILDRENS HEALTH EDUCATION DAYS)  
 APRIL 21                 EASTER BAKE SALE IN THE LOBBY 
 APRIL 30                SPRING SPLASH  AUXILIARY FUNDRAISER 
 MAY 12                    EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION DAY 
 MAY 27                   VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION LUNCHEON - PINEHURST COUNTRY CLUB 
 SEPTEMBER 7-9     CAHAV CONVENTION AND SWEDISH SEMINAR IN VAIL, CO 
 DECEMBER 22   CHRISTMAS BAKE SALE IN THE LOBBY 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
MARILYN ARNOLD - CFO 

 
Swedish Medical Center Auxiliary ended 2010 with a net income in excess of $62,000.   
Donations for 2010 were $69,307 - this number includes the annual SAC scholarships to SMC 
employees.  Auxiliary donations were made to CNI, Doctors Care, CNI's Cochlear Kids Camp, Mended 
Hearts, scholarships for graduating seniors going into the healthcare field, as well as other well 
deserving recipients.  Specifics will be in your Annual Report. 
 
2011 is off to a good start.  The Board of Directors approved the budget at the January board meeting. 
 

HELP WANTED !  

 

Once again this year, during the month of April, Colorado Neurological Institute (CNI) will be providing 
interactive Educational Centers at several local and out of town 9Health Fairs, including the one at Swedish! We 
could use your help to staff the tables and provide stroke educational materials, and resource information to 
participants at the fairs.  If you would be willing to help with a fair or two, please plan to attend ONE of the two 
scheduled volunteer training sessions coming up! We’ll provide a tasty meal and beverages and give you a 
chance to sign up. 
 
Training dates are: 
 
Wednesday, March 23 from 5:30-7 pm or 
Thursday, March 31 from 12 noon – 1:30 pm 
 
Both sessions will be held at CNI in our new office conference room (701 E. Hampden, Suite 415.) 
 
Please RSVP to let us know you are coming so we have plenty of refreshments for everyone. You can call Lee 
Shaughnessy at 720-975-0013 or email Lee at lshaughnessy@thecni.org.  

 

mailto:lshaughnessy@thecni.org

